Re: Hockley Schools’' Football Tournament 2025

Tuesday 8th July 2025

Dear Families,

Re: Hockley Schools’ Football Tournament

Ashingdon Primary Academy will be hosting the Hockley Schools’ Football Tournament on Friday 18th
July. The tournament will begin at 1pm on the Ashingdon school field and should finish at approximately
3pm. Children will be transported to the event via the school minibus and they will need a packed lunch.

If you are planning to stay and watch, please remember that the gates will be locked to safeguard the
children, so you will not be able to leave once the tournament starts. Please also remember that vaping
and smoking are not permitted anywhere on the school grounds.

The tournament is for the four local Lift primary schools: Ashingdon, Plumberow, Hockley and
Westerings. This year we will have one Key Stage 2 boys’ team and one Key Stage 2 girls’ team. In each
group the children will play three matches, before the top two play off in the final for each group.

A football kit will be provided, but your child will also need football boots, shin pads and plenty to drink.

No glass bottles, please.

Warm regards,
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Mr A Stainsbury Mrs C Leasure Mr D Jenkins Mr T Bottrill

Principals



